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October Birthdays 
 
1st Bruno Volpe 
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3rd Rudi Oost 
4th Leigh Martin 
6th Mark Currie 
6th Laurens Gordyn 
9th Tony Brosinsky 
15th Pritam Virdee 
22nd Tomasi Mocevakaca 
28th Kevin O’Neill 
31st Garrick Williams 
 
 
 
 
 

CLEANING ROSTER 
 
1st October; Simon/Garrick 
      Peter Wallace  
      Tony Brosinsky 
 
8th October; Tony Rotunno 
      Vin Wragg 
 
15th October; Bruce Latham 
         Graeme Seymour 
 
22nd October; Howard de Zylva 
          Laurens Gordyn 
 
29th October; Len Follett 
         Louis Zharopoulos 
 
 
 
 
 

“Rogues of the week!” 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
Sorry for the above photo!( ha ha) 
 
A great day playing Firemen! 
Written by Ronald Sterling. 
 
Thursday morning into the city by train and most travelled for free 
as part of Seniors Week. A quick roundup at Parliament Station 
where Will purchased a bottle of water and spilt a little. 
(Seriously). Wal led the way to the former Eastern Hill Fire Station 
which is now the Fire Services Museum. Our guide Ian, a former 
fire officer really knew his stuff and gave a great presentation in 
this beautiful old building. From horse drawn steam powered 
pumpers through to the 1920’s control room with large, polished 
timber cabinets-very impressive. 
 



Following the hour-long tour, we were able to look into the 
modern fire station next door and Wal had arranged with his son 
Brad (a present-day Firey) to explain the more modern procedures 
in fire suppression. 
Then seriously motivated for refreshment we took to the Imperial 
Hotel directly opposite Parliament House. Up on the roof top 
bistro and bar we were safe from demonstrators or pollies and so 
concluded a very pleasant day. 
Special effort award goes to Des Fullard who with the help of his 
wife and daughter was able to attend using a motorised 
wheelchair whilst his wife used a wheelie walker. 
Great effort! 
Thanks, Wal for the organisation. 
 

 



He hasn’t dirtied his pants, has he?

 
 



 
 
For more photos check out our Facebook page! 
Just as a matter of interest I spotted Derek holding up a signpost 
outside Hallam station on Thursday arvo. I spotted him too late to 
pull over and offer a free Uber lift! 
 



No reports or photos of the happenings at the shed. 
 
No report on happenings last Tuesday. Seems like Xmas break 
has arrived early! 


